
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/27/2018 3:10:26 PM

First name: Roger Wilson

Last name: Wilson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, Ive been a rider of both summer and winter use for over 30 years . To think of the limited

amount of riding we have now and yet certain groups want that is not ok. The national forests was for everyones

use. The moto of "The land of many uses " just doesnt hold true anymore. Ive been snowmobiling in the Sierra

over 30 years to the cabins in Eagles , Haypres,Kennedys and surrounding areas . All these areas in Long valley

and Eagles and all the way to east flang rock need.to stay open. In all my years never have i seen any cross

country skier out that far. Any skiers that are out there are there are because of a snowmobile.  Ive always

respected other users of trails and roads i feel its meant for all of us not just one group. So please consider

keeping as much as possible open. The forest is meant for everyone.


